
Matthew McMillan 

Rev. Matt McMillan and his family first came to St. Peter’s in August 2018. After serving 
us in a modified role in the 2020 pandemic summer, Matt will be joining St. Peter’s for 
his third and final summer this year. Matt is Priest-in-charge at St. Mary’s Anglican 
Church, Richmond Hill. Together with his wife Pam and two young children, Molly and 
Dougall, Matt has made a big impact in his three summers at St. Peter’s. Late in the 
summer of 2019, Matt provided exceptional spiritual leadership when St. Peter’s hosted 
a lake-wide memorial service for the victims and families of a fatal boating accident on 
Upper Stoney. Matt also entertained us with his unorthodox online reflections in our 
2020 Alternative Worship Services! Welcome back Matt!  
 

 


